
January 9, 2022 
The Baptism of the Lord 

A Warm Welcome 

We are glad that you are here to worship with us today.      

We are grateful to our parishioners who come faithfully and 

we welcome our neighbors and guest that visit us.   

If you are interested in becoming a member of  

St. Ann please call the parish office. 

………………...EST  1883…………………... 

St. Ann Parish Clover Bottom                                     
7851 Hwy YY Washington, MO 63090 

Phone:  636-239-3222 Fax:  636-390-2849 

Mass Schedule  

Monday thru Friday:  6:30am 

Saturday:  7:00pm 

Sunday:  9:00am 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday Evenings:  6:15pm-

6:45pm or by appointment 

 

Adoration/Holy Hour  

Every first Thursday of the month 

from 6pm to 7pm. 

 

Parish Staff 

Rev. Carl Scheble  

636-239-3222 Ext:  277 - Office 

314-807-6546—Cell 

Email: carl.scheble@gmail.com 

 

Rev. Bernie Wilkins,  

Retired in Residence 

636-239-4216 Ext. 276 

 

Deacon Dave Ewing 

Cell: 314-605-5426 (Text) 

Email: davidgewing@archstl.org 

 

Emily Mills 

Office Manager/Finance/Liturgical/

Sacramental Coordinator 

Email: stann.mills@yhti.net 

636-239-3222 Ext:  100 

 

Kristina Unerstall 

PSR Coordinator 

Bulletin/Communications/          

Compliance/Rental Coordinator 

Email: stann.unerstall@yhti.net 

636-239-3222 Ext:  101 

 

St. Vincent De Paul Hotline 

636-239-3919 
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Catholic Challenge 
 

"In 2013, a priest and five seminarians began meeting for faith formation. As the men talked, they realized that as holy as their desires to 
enter the priesthood were, they were still men—human and unfree from the base inclinations of the modern world.  Having been raised in 
a society that promotes and even glorifies all sorts of vices, many of these seminarians were bound by addictions to video games, Netflix, 
alcohol, and even things of a more serious nature. Well, they realized that if this is something they are struggling with then surely the men 

in their parishes are going to be experiencing the same issues. That is where  Exodus90 was born. Last year a couple of men from                         
St. Gertrudes parish took the challenge for 90 days to become better husbands, fathers, sons, and followers of Christ. This year they want 

to share the freedom that they gained from this  experience with others and are reaching out to see if there are other men who are                     
interested in breaking the chains that hold them back from the men God designed them to be. If the Spirit is stirring your heart, please 

reach out to Tyler Jackson at  (314-971-3406 or tgjackson1@gmail.com) for more information." 
 

  
Finally, I am writing this on Monday, January 3rd for the weekend of January 8/9; the bulletin company had a                    
holiday schedule (Thanksgiving/Christmas/New Year) which meant writing two to three weeks in                              
advance.  So, now that I’m a little closer to “real-time”, I want to encourage everyone to stay healthy, safe and 
warm.  I don’t need to tell you about the Corona Virus, but I do want to remind you to please watch Mass at home 
instead of taking the risk of driving if there is snow and ice on the roads; I’d rather miss you for a week than see you 
in the hospital. 
 I also want to remind you of the upcoming 150 Club Dinner Dance.  The 150 Club generously donates 

their proceeds to our school, and will now be making their donation specifically to off-set St. Gertrude School’s technology fee.  With       
Government ‘Cares Act Money’, St. Gertrude School was able to purchase Chromebooks for the students.  This purchase, however, must 
be maintained with better internet and the Chromebooks will need to be repaired and replaced as they are used.  This donation by the 
150 Club will help our young parents who are already paying a hefty tuition, so please see this fun event as a way to support the  School.  
Currently St. Gertrude School has 23 students from St. Ann’s, so I encourage St. Ann’s parishioners to also join in this ‘fun-raiser’.  The 
150 Club Dinner Dance will be Saturday, February 5th, in St. Gertrude’s Parish Center.  Open Bar at 6pm; Dinner 6:30pm; Music by                        
Steve Leslie Band 8pm . . and with your $100 donation, you will also be eligible for monetary drawings throughout the year.  Please 
RSVP by January 23rd to St. Gertrude’s Parish Office or to Charlene Virgen.   
 
To hold you over till the 150 Club Dinner Dance, remember St. Gertrude’s drive-thru  Sausage Dinner, Sunday, January 16th,                        
11am-6pm . . . or until we run out!   
           Hope to see you soon,  
            Fr. Carl 

 

 

 

150 Club Dinner Dance 

Saturday, February 5, 2022 

If you are not a member, please consider joining  

in support of  

St. Gertrude School.   

See flyer in the bulletin or call 636-239-7603                                       

for information. 

mailto:tgjackson1@gmail.com


Parishioner Hall Rental  
 

Upper Level 
$500 Rental Fee / $200 Security Deposit 

Lower Level 
$100  Rental Fee / $100 Security  Deposit  

Contact Kristina in the Parish Office for  
more rental information.  
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Pastoral Committee Chairs 

Parish Council Chair:          
Amber Terschluse   -   amber.terschluse@gmail.com 

Finance Committee Chair:     
 Lois Keeven   -    lois@kheatcool.com 

Liturgy Committee Chair:      
   Emily Mills   -   stann.mills@yhti.net  

Cemetery Committee Chair:    
Al Unerstall    -   636-239-4905 
Activities Committee Chair:      

Carolyn Hanneken  -   carolynhanneken@gmail.com 
Shooting Match Chair:           

Gary Rettke       -   314-550-1556 
Dinner Auction Chair:         

  Lois Keeven -   lois@kheatcool.com 
Comedy Night Chair:           

Laura Diener  -  Ldiener_07@yahoo.com 

DONATIONS NEEDED 
  

There is an ongoing need for donations to St. Gertrude’s Little 
Food Pantry.  Volunteers who manage the pantry have seen an                         

increasing demand for food and other items in recent 
weeks. Parishioners of both St. Gertrude and St. Ann churches 

are invited to join in the mission to maintain the pantry for people 
in need. Located on the parking lot between the St. Gertrude   

rectory and the cemetery, the pantry is free and open to all, 24 
hours a day, seven days a week. The slogan is: “Take What You 
Need; Leave What You Can.” All types of non-perishable food, 

especially protein, are needed. No glass bottles or jars. Personal 
hygiene items also are needed. 

Please help if you can by dropping off 
items at the pantry. If the pantry is full, 

please leave items at the rectory and they 
will be picked up and stored for use later.                       

Thank you for your help.   

Liturgical 
Minister 

Roles 

Saturday, 
January 15 

 7:00pm 

Sunday, 
January 16 

9:00am 

Servers None  Abby & Weston 
Mills  

   

Eucharistic Linda Beste Kristina Unerstall ( C ) 

Minister   

Lectors Alexa Terschluse Maggie & Emma  
Unerstall 

 
  

Ushers Neal Beste &  
Lester Holdmeyer 

Greg Unerstall &  
Dale Broeker  

 
  

Offertory Lester & Nancy 
Holdmeyer 

Greg & Darla  
Unerstall 

Counters Wanda Czeschin & Jeff Frankenberg 

Children 
Lit. 

Jessica Spaunhorst & Sally Lause  

 

D & D Pest Control, Inc. 
636-390-3660 

Big Prize Raffle 
 

The Big Prize Raffle will begin in the beginning of January. Please 
contact Gary Rettke or catch him in the back of church to get your 

ticket. You will be in for a chance to win $2000 or $100.  
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Email Blasts                                                                                         

The parish office often sends out notifications by email. If you are not receiving these emails and would like to, please contact the parish 

office to get your email on our list.  Also if you are not receiving regular emails from us but where on our list in the past, please check 

your spam folder and allow our messages to come to your inbox. Call the office for any questions. Thank you.

FORMED Sign Up Instructions 
Here are the sign up instructions for FORMED that St. 
Ann & St. Gertrude parishioners can use. There is so 
much Catholic material in this library. There is                        
something for every age and every moment of your faith 
journey.  
1.            Visit FORMED.org 
2.            Click Sign Up 
3.            Select "Sign Up As A Parishioner" 
4.            Find St Gertrude by parish name, address,                         
  or zip code 
5.            Enter your email - and you're in! 

St. Gertrude and St. Ann  
Padre Pio Prayer Group  

 

Next meeting on 1/2 after the 7:30am Mass 
 

-Prayer is the best weapon we have; it is the key to God's 
heart.  You must speak to Jesus not only with your lips, but with your 

heart.  In fact on certain occasions you should  only speak to Him with 
your heart. 

2022 K of C Fish Fry Schedule 
 

March 4 - St. Gertrude Grade School / St. Ann Parish Religious Education 
March 18 - Our Lady of Lourdes Grade School 

April 1 - St. Francis Borgia High School / Music Association 
April 15 - St. Francis Grade School 

Save the dates for above K of C Fish Fries and the beneficiaries.  Serving time as 4-7pm at the Washington 
Knight’s of Columbus Hall. Drive thru only.  

YOTS Meeting  
 

COME and have FUN 
at the YOTS (Young Old Timers) Meeting 
on Wednesday, January 12 at 1 o’clock 

In the basement of St. Ann’s Church, Clover Bottom 
Weather Alert: 

Our meeting is cancelled if the Washington 
School Districtcalls off classes. 

Thank you 
 

A big thank you to all the people that             
donated to the Advent Food Drive that 

the PSR held in December. They                   
collected 65 bags/boxes of food that 

was donated to the Borgia Food Pantry. 
Thank you also to Jimmy Femmer for 

delivering the food to the pantry.  

http://amazon.com/
http://www.smile.amazon.com/
http://smile.amazon.com/


We are so grateful for 
 your continued support and sacrifice to 

 our parish 
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Dec. 25 & 26 Envelopes Online 

General Collection  $1,519 $2,699 

Christmas  $921 $225 

Building Maintenance  $45 $20 

Immaculate Conception $5 00 

Missionary Cooperation Plan $23 $50 

Seminary $1,177 $145 

Loose $35 0 

SVDP $125 $35 

Total: $3,850 $3,174 

Jan. 1 & 2 Envelopes Online 

General Collection  $329 $2,049 

All Saints 0 $10 

Catholic Home Missions 0 $10 

Solemnity of Mary Offering $40 0 

Building Maintenance  $20 $95 

Permanent Diaconate 0 $25 

First Offering $25 $30 

Life Line 0 $5 

Loose $40.22 0 

St. Louis Review 0 $50 

Solemnity of Mary 0 $70 

SVDP 0 $300 

VBS 0 $5 

Total: $454.22 $2,649 

St. Louis Review 
 
 

In your January packet of monthly envelopes, you received an          
envelope to subscribe to the St. Louis Review. St. Anns is                     

requesting that all St. Louis Review envelopes be returned to the 
parish, regardless of your decision to receive the Review. Please 
submit the envelope in the collection basket after you noted your 

choice of subscribing to or denying the subscription.                                 
Electronic donors may also renew online.  

January 9, 2022 
The Baptism of Our Lord 

“John answered them all, ‘I baptize you with water; but he who is 
mightier than I is coming…he will baptize you with the                      

Holy Spirit... ’” (LUKE 3:16) 
The Catholic Catechism states that “Jesus’ immersion in the 

water is a sign for all human beings of the need to die to                             
themselves to do God’s will.”  In other words, as baptized                       

Catholics there is only one gift that we need to give to                             
Jesus – the gift of ourselves.  Surrender yourself to God, place 
your trust in Him and allow the Holy Spirit to work through you 

for the greater  glory of God. 



Meetings & Events Coming up in 
Our Parish 

DATE MEETING/
EVENT 

LOCATION 

Friday, 
February 25th 

4-7pm 

Drive Thru 
Chicken Dinner 

Parish Center 
Upper Level 
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Happy Birthday 
We would like to wish a Happy Birthday to the following            

Parishioners that will be celebrating their Birthday this week. 
 

Laura Dickerhoof, Terry Terschluse, 
James Femmer, Rose Schrader,              

Vicki Terschluse, Chad Terschluse, 
Jason Koch, Christa Swaller,                     

Henry Spaunhorst 
 

Rosary 
Every Saturday night & Sunday morning before Mass the rosary is 

being prayed.  
All are welcome to attend.  

ECAMRL/Pro– Life News :  
 

 The Knights of Columbus will sponsor a BBQ with proceeds benefitting ECAMRL at St. Francis Borgia on Sunday, 1/8/22. Pork 
steaks and porkburgers will be sold. Bill Gegg estimates profit to be $600-$700. 

 St. Gertrude’s Knights of Columbus will host a BBQ for ECAMRL on Sunday, 3/6/22. It will be all carry-out, featuring pork steaks, 
chicken, and side dishes. Hours will be from 11:00 AM to 6:00 PM. Volunteers are needed. Bill Gegg estimates profit of $1000.00. 

 The pro-life prayer vigil on the anniversary of Roe v. Wade will be on Friday, 1/21/22, from 5:00 PM until 6:00 PM, at the corner of 
Fifth and Jefferson. 

 On Sunday, 1/23/22, a Naming and Commendation Rite will be held at St. Francis Borgia. This is a prayer service developed by the 
Archdiocese of St. Louis for any family whose child has died before birth and is for families of any religious background. It will begin 
at 1:00 PM. To RSVP or for more information, contact Jane Maune. Barb Reis will sent information on this to other churches in the 
area. 

 Pro-Life Action Day will be held in Jefferson City on 3/8/22. More information to follow. 

Pilgrimage to Poland 
Hey, this is Father Tim Foy from St. John the Baptist-Gildehaus Parish, and I want to invite you on a very unique pilgrimage to Poland 
from Aug. 1-15, 2022!  We will retrace many of the steps of Pope St. John Paul II and see the Wawel Castle and Cathedral, the Divine 

Mercy Shrine, St. Faustina’s Convent, the Wieliczka Salt mine, and the heart of the trip is a walking pilgrimage from Krakow to the Black 
Madonna Shrine of Czestochowa (Note: our tour bus will accompany the pilgrims to provide a break if needed).  The next two information 
meetings will be at Holy Infant of Ballwin on January 30th at 1pm and at Immaculate Conception of Dardenne Prairie on the same day at 3 

pm.  Please call me with any questions at 636-583-2488.    



 MASS INTENTIONS 

Date Time Intention 

Saturday, Jan. 8 7pm People of the Parish 

Sunday, Jan. 9 9am Bob & Marcella Dierkes 

Monday, Jan. 10 6:30am Bob Lause 

Tuesday, Jan. 11 6:30am Joe Haberstrah 

Wed. Jan. 12 6:30am Presiders Intention 

Thurs., Jan. 13 6:30am Rita Brinker  

Friday, Jan. 14 6:30pm Presiders Intention 

Saturday, Jan. 15 7pm People of the Parish 

Sunday, Jan. 16 9am Patsy Lause 
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PLEASE PRAY 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

Richard Monzyk, Mert Broeker,  
Dolores Barnes, Art Mueller, Charles Ecklekamp,  

Betty Swaller, Leo Naurp, Pat Wade, Eric & Wendy Wade,                                
Shelba Bay, Glen Gettemeyer, Edna Kluba,  

Macy Sitzes, Doodles Femmer, Albert Unerstall,                         
Don Schrader 

Steven Sitzes, Tyler Ewing, Dustin Longsdon, 
Elizabeth Kraatz, Weston Ullrich, Madelyn Jagodzinski  

Dante Earle, Corey Logan, Jacob Wilson, Joe Jagodzinski, 
Dalton Cobb  

MILITARY PRAYERS 

 

First Thursday  
 Adoration/Holy Hour 

 

 
Our next monthly Holy Hour, Adoration will 

be held on February 3rd from 6-7pm in              
St. Ann Church. All are welcome. 
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369 WW Industrial Park Dr 
Washington
239-6240

T.L. Tanner, D.D.S.
200 W. Locust St. 

Union, MO 63084 

(636) 583-4292

	 510 MADISON • 239-3333 
4710 SOUTH POINT • 239-2722

SINCE 1939

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES   

PART TIME/ FLEXIBLE HRS

APPLY @ MCDONALD’S
WASHINGTON, UNION, ST. CLAIR & PACIFIC, MO

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL 
HOUSEHOLD PESTS • TERMITES

Dave Hahne, owner/operator

636-390-3660 | Call or Text
5767 Stone Church Rd., Gerald, MO 63037 
MO Lic. C4392                 dhahne@fidnet.com

D & D Pest Control, Inc.

Contact Bob Swagman  
to place an ad today! 
rswagman@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2650
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Washington, MO 63090Washington, MO 63090

Andy, Debbie, KathyAndy, Debbie, Kathy
239-3040239-3040  

www.time-to-travel.comwww.time-to-travel.com

512 W Front St • 636-432-5550
www.sugarfiresmokehouse.com

636-239-0409 
Gerard Unerstall - Parishioner

Residential • Commercial • Free Estimates
5530 State Rd. AJ, Washington, MO 63090

BOLZENIUS TIRE, LLC
Passenger Tires • Light Truck Tires 

Semi Tires • All Major Brands

Brakes • Tune-ups • Oil Changes

Minor Repairs • On-the-Farm Tire Service

301 Pine Street, Union, MO

636-583-5111 or 636-584-3868

Schulte BakerySchulte Bakery
Homemade Bread & Pastries & 

Decorating  for all occasions

239-2300� 1100 W. 5th

Groceries • Meat v Gas v Beer

3052 Highway A - Suite B 
Washington, MO  63090

(636) 239-2240 • FAX (636) 239-6718

UNERSTALL 
ELECTRIC, INC.

Residential & Commercial

Phone: 636-583-4123

Greg Unerstall - Parishioner

6570 Hwy. AJ • Washington, MO 63090

A&E Storage
ae.storage@yahoo.com | www.aestoreagellc.com

4555 Hwy 47 | Washington, MO 63090
Phone 636-239-1310    Fax 636-239-8911

Dave & Lori Voss, Parishioners

Dine In • Carry Out

Delivery

Washington Imo’s
1104 Washington Sq.

636-390-4667
Union Imo’s

1612 Denmark Rd.
636-583-4667

www.imospizza.com

Andrew Unerstall	 636-239-7317
     Parishioner

Building & Remodeling
Residential & Commercial

KEEVEN 
HEATING & COOLING

“Let Our Family Take Care of Your Family”

(573) 459-2135 
www.kheatcool.com
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RELIGIOUS GIFTS & DECOR | SCHOOL UNIFORMS | BOOKS & BIBLES  

STATUARY | NATIVITIES | CHURCH SUPPLIES | CANDLES 

SEASONAL & SACRAMENTAL GIFTS

SHOP ONLINE! catholicsupply.com

ST. LOUIS HILLS
6759 Chippewa Street

(at Jamieson, across from Ted Drewes) 

St. Louis, MO 63109
(314) 644-0643

O’FALLON, MO
2985 Hwy K

(at Hwy N, by Dierbergs) 

O’Fallon, MO 63368
(636) 379-3705

 

Eric J Knox 
Financial Advisor 
 
Krakow Korners 
3021 Highway A, Suite 202 
Washington, MO 63090 
636-239-4053

www.edwardjones.com

Buying, Repairing,  
or Building Tech Guidance 

washpc.com | 636.432.1330 
1816 HWY. A • Washington, MO

Your Trusted Tech Experts

215 George Hildner Dr.
636-239-4775

www.straatmanntoyota.com


